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This has been an amazing and very busy year! On behalf of everyone at DWR Distribution, thank you for your
support and friendship.

We hope that you will have time to rest over Christmas and enjoy spending time with those who are important to
you. Please keep safe on the roads and in all you do. May 2018 be excellent!

DWR will close on 14 December and reopen on 8 January 2018.

In case of an emergency, please call:

Duncan Riley 082 699 7355

Bruce Riley 079 882 7760

Robert Izzett 082 589 2603
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